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January 14, 2021 
 
Ms. Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board 
City Hall Room 244 
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place 
San Francisco, CA 94102-4689 
 
RE: BOS File No. 201420 – Urging the Establishment of a Special Advisory Committee on Federal 
Stimulus Spending for Small Business 
 
Small Business Commission Recommendation to the Board of Supervisors: Support with 
amendment.  
 
Dear Ms. Calvillo, 
 
On January 11, 2021 the Small Business Commission (SBC or Commission) received a 
presentation on BOS File No. 201420 – Urging the Establishment of a Special Advisory 
Committee on Federal Stimulus Spending for Small Business, from Honey Mahogany, Legislative 
Aide to Supervisor Matt Haney. She highlighted that this resolution was born from 
recommendations made by the Economic Recovery Task Force and that there is an evidenced 
need to strategically and transparently plan for the disbursement of federal funds for small 
business.  
 
The Commission noted that there may not be sufficient time to submit a proposed Citywide 
Federal Stimulus Spending Plan for Small Businesses to the Board of Supervisors by February 2, 
2021. Ms. Mahogany noted that the sponsor’s office would be amenable to an extension of 
that date.  
 
The SBC voted (7-0) to recommend that the Board of Supervisors support the resolution with an 
amendment to extend the February 2, 2021 date to allow for sufficient time to develop a 
Citywide Federal Stimulus Spending Plan for Small Businesses to the Board of Supervisors.  
 
Thank you for considering the Commission’s recommendation. Please feel free to contact me 
should you have any questions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
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Regina Dick-Endrizzi 
Director, Office of Small Business 
 
 
cc:  Matt Haney, Member, Board of Supervisors 

Sophia Kittler, Mayor’s Liaison to the Board of Supervisors 
 Joaquin Torres, Director, Office of Economic and Workforce Development 
 Victor Young, Clerk, Rules Committee 


